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When will I be billed for tuition? 
 

Hampden-Sydney College bills per semester.  The fall billing statement will be 
posted the first week of July, and the spring billing statement will be posted the first 
week of December. 
 
How will I receive my bill? 
 

All billing statements are posted online in the CASHNet system.  Students have 
access to CASHNet via their TigerWeb account.  Once logged into TigerWeb click on 
the student tab, then on account information (on left), then click on pay/view student 
account.  This will take you into the CASHNet system where you can view billing 
statements, account activity, make payments, and send a payer invitation. 
 
When is payment due? 
 

Payment is due August 1 for fall and January 1 for spring. 
 
How can I pay my bill? 
 

You can pay in person with cash or check at the Business Office or by mailing a 
check to the Business Office address listed at the top of the billing statement. 
 

You can pay online via CASHNet using a credit card or e-check.  When using a 
credit card, there is a 2.75% added to the transaction.  There is no fee when using the 
e-check payment type. 
 

You can arrange for automatic deduction from your bank account or credit card 
through the CASHNet Installment Payment Plan.  The annual payment plan takes into 
consideration the fall and spring balance and runs 10 months (July through April).  The 
semester only payment plan considers that semester’s balance and runs 4 months (July 
through October for fall and January through April for spring).  There is no interest in 
the payment plans but an enrollment fee of $55 for the annual plan and $40 for the 
semester plans.  You can enroll in the payment plans via CASHNet. 
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Do parents have access to the billing statement? 
 

Because of FERPA (Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act), students must 
grant parents access to the student account.  To do so, they must send a payer 
invitation via CASHNet.  Once this is done, the parent will receive an email regarding 
the login, password, and web link that will enable him/her to access the account.  
 
How can I waive the Parking Fee? 
 

The parking fee is charged on the fall semester bill for that academic year.  If a 
student will not have a vehicle on campus, he must waive the parking fee.  The vehicle 
registration/parking waiver was part of your checklist in Slate but can also be found 
from our main website.  It can be found by going to hsc.edu, clicking on current 
students, then living at H-SC, then clicking on waive parking fee.  Fill out the online 
form and submit. 
 


